
 

CAR CONFLICT OF INTEREST POLICY 

 

Statement at Governing Committee and Advisory Committee Meetings 

 

The CAR Governing Committee is, by statutory mandate, comprised of representatives of 
the very entities and persons participating in the residual market that it administers.  Individuals 
serving on the CAR Governing Committee, its advisory committees, and/or its ad hoc 
committees must therefore be mindful of his or her obligation to act in the best interests of the 
Massachusetts automobile residual market and the motoring public. 

A Committee Member who believes he or she has a conflict or potential conflict of 
interest should announce their recusal, refrain from otherwise participating in the discussion, and 
not cast a vote on the applicable issue. 

Committee Members who may have questions about a potential conflict are encouraged 
to consult the CAR Conflict of Interest Policy, which can be found at the CAR website on the 
Committees page.  

 


